
  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Friday 11th March, 2022 

 Stars of the Week 

N Daisy Myrah 

R James Charlotte 

Y1 Tessa Ka Yu 

Y2 Cyrus Georgie 

Y3 Bea Jenson 

Y4 Teddy  Olivia 

Y5 Haris Alice D 

Y6 Lena Jasper 

House of the week – St George 

Most Dojos – Jamie Sharwin 

Eco Award – Reception  

 

Thank you to everyone who participated in Twosday – what an 

amazing response we had. There is still money coming in and we 

have already hit the £1,700 mark! 

This means that we will be able to purchase some great 

resources for our Early Years, Key Stage 1 and Key Stage 2 

playgrounds!  Thank you!  We will share some photographs of 

the equipment when it arrives! 

Congratulations to Y2 and Y4 classes who raised the most per 

pupil! They have already enjoyed their reward! 

March 

Tuesday 14th – Netball Match 

Friday 18th March – Holi Celebrations 

Comic Relief 

Tuesday 22nd – Netball Match 

Thursday 24th – KS1 Trip – Fletcher Moss 

Friday 25th – Grandparents’ Tea Party - Nursery  

Friday 25th March – Mother’s Day Gifts 

Friday 31st March – DISCO 

April 

Thursday 7th April – Easter Bonnet and Easter Egg 

Competition 

PM – Easter Service 

Tuesday 5th – Y2/Y5 Concert – parents invited 

Wednesday 6th – Violin and Cello Concert – parents invited 

Friday 8th April – Easter Egg Hunt 

Friday 8th April – EASTER Holidays 

 

 

 

Thank you to those parents who have given informal feedback about 

our virtual parents’ evenings.  I am aware of a few technical 

difficulties that individual teachers have addressed with relevant 

families.  Some parents have voiced their preference for this system, 

stating that it has allowed parents to attend from work and has meant 

both parents can hear the update from teachers.  They have also 

appreciated the fairness of this process.  However, I know that 

virtual parents’ evenings are not for everyone.  Some of you prefer 

the face-to-face experience and miss coming into school.   

In the future, we hope to be able to offer a blended approach – with 

one session held virtually and the other in person.  In addition, we 

hope to provide an opportunity for you to look through your child’s 

books early in the summer term – more details will follow. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


